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December 14, 2009

To the Honorable
The Committee on Finance and Personnel
Common Council
City of Milwaukee

Dear Committee Members: Re: Common Council File Number 090966

Budget Amendment 15 (b), approved on November 6, 2009, changed the compensation for the positions of
Commissioner of Election from the rates under Pay Range 36 to a reimbursement allowance as designated for
members of certain Boards and Commissions under Part ll, Section 8 of the Salary Ordinance. To implement
this change the Salary Ordinance will need to be amended as follows:

Effective Pay Period 1, 2010 (December 27, 2009)

In the Salary Ordinance, under Pay Range 36, delete the title “Commissioner of Election”.

In Part Il, Section 8, add the “Board of Election Commissioners” to the list of city boards whose members are

eligible for a reimbursement allowance.

Sincerely,
Maria Monteagudo
Employee Relations Director
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C: Mark Nicolini, Marianne Walsh, Susan Edman
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